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July 10 Monthly Meeting Minutes

Vice President, Tom Brown, opened the meeting and welcomed everyone back. Two new members were
welcomed...... John & Susan Schweibinz. They have a 2006 black coupe.

Members present: Bob & Kathy Aussenberg, Ron & Darlene Fedosick, Bob & Kathy Austino, Frank
Hignutt, Michael Hignutt, Terry Dolbow, Dave & Joanne Kinsey, Tom Brown, Chris Interlante, John & Susan
Schweibinz, Butch & Sue Pierce, John Pace & Linn DiSario, Randy & Connie Camp, Leon Schischkin and
Ted & Cookie Trembley.

Treasurer's Report: Kathy Aussenberg reported that our treasury is fully funded.

Apparel: Shirts and hats were given to the members who ordered them.

Mail: We had no mail.

Website: Chris has the website up and running. A hit counter was added to monitor our account. Any

member wanting a picture of their car added to the gallery on our website, please email Chris. Check the
website to see what the club is doing.www.corvettesunlimitednj.org

Chris also suggested we update our club picture on the website as it is an older one and our club
membership has changed. He is waiting for NJ Motor Sports Park to get back to him with a date available
for us to possibly have a new group photo taken there.

Club Generic Business Cards: Cards were given out at the last meeting. These are for club members to
hand out when attending events or talking about our club to potential new members.

UPDATES

Kerbeck’s Unveiling for 2020: Several emails have already been sent out to club members about this
exciting event happening Friday, July 26 and Saturday, July 27. Our club is planning on going on Friday and
will meet at Wawa in Buena (Rt. 40 & Rt. 54). We will be meeting by 8:15 and leaving promptly at 8:30 as
we need to get there early. You need to register with Kerbeck’s if you are
attending...https://kerbeck.com/2020-corvette-reveal/ . Please let Ted Trembley or Dave Kinsey

know if you are going and if you have any questions. TED: 3 CAVE: I

Board of Directors: Met at IHOP on July 7". They are trying to plan more events and also finalized the by-
laws.

25" Anniversary Caravan: Dave Kinsey reported things are on schedule. He also mentioned that Wendy
Miller, of the Corvette Museum, had an article written about her along with her picture. Club members met
her in the past.

Events/Activities: WE HAVE A LOT OF TRIPS PLANNED FOR 2019.

Dover Air Museum: Was canceled due to the extreme heat and forecasted rain for that Saturday. Bob
Aussenberg will reschedule this trip for the fall.

25" Anniversary of the Corvette Museum caravan to Bowling Green, KY Labor Day Weekend Dave gave
an update on this caravans’ activities. If you are going, you need to register. Go to the Corvette Museum
website for more details. Our caravan is Atlantic and will be meeting in Carlisle, but you can go on any
caravan. Three couples are going on this caravan from our club. You can also contact Dave Kinsey for

more information. NG



Retirement Send-off: July 30 (Tuesday) 3-5pm Beverly Taormino was contacted by a company looking for
a Corvette club to bring their cars to a Corvette themed retirement party for their CEO who is also a
Corvette enthusiast. This event will be held at 1 Water Street, Camden, NJ. Meet at the Deptford Mall at
2pm and continue from there as a group. Beverly thinks this is a good way to promote our club. Please let

her know if you will be attending. |GGG

Kerbeck’s Toy Run: September 21 or 28. They will let us know the exact date when finalized. We will be
meeting at Farley Plaza on the Atlantic City Expressway. Details to follow. Note: you can go on YouTube
videos and search for “2017 Kerbeck Toys for Tots” to see some of our group attending.

Ocean City, MD: October 4-6. Some members are going October 2-6. Make your reservations at the Days
Inn Oceanfront (410-289-9103 or 888-465-3451). The ladies in our club are planning on driving in the
parade. Go to their website to register, pay fee and to find out more details on this event.
www.freestatecorvette.com Let Cookie know if you are going.

Vermont: October 24-27. Rooms are still available. Contact Karina at the Grey Ghost to make your
reservations. 1-802-258-8834. Rooms are $98/night. More reminders will be sent out. Let Cookie know if
you are going.

50/50 was won by Chris Interlante.

Meeting was adjourned by Frank Hignutt and Leon Schischkin.

Our next official club meeting is
scheduled for Wednesday,
August 14th at 7:30 p.m. @ the
Golden Palace Diner &
Restaurant,

Route 47,

2623 South Delsea Drive
Vineland, NJ. 08360.






